
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/015/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 30 April 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to take a moment to express our heartfelt 
gratitude for your incredible efforts in celebrating Earth Day and spreading awareness about the 
importance of conservation. Your dedication to the cause was truly inspiring! 
 
Your participation in our Earth Day activities helped to create a positive impact on the environment, 
and it also showed your children the importance of taking action to protect our planet. You taught 
them that even small actions can make a big difference in the world. 
 
We are proud to have such committed parents who are dedicated to creating a sustainable future for 
our planet. Let's continue to work together towards a better and brighter future for our planet by 
implementing regular practices at home and in our daily lives. 
 
Thank you once again for your support and participation. 
 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


